Mark Keppel High School
Student Bulletin, Thursday, January 12, 2023
Bell Schedule - Regular Schedule
Athletics-

Athletic Events: Week of Jan. 9th-14th, 2023

Show school spirit and pride; attend sporting events.

"Cooperation is the thorough conviction that nobody can get there unless
everybody gets there." — Virginia Burden

e Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any sport.

e Baseball Practice begins Saturday, Jan. 14th; 8-12PM at Varsity Baseball Field. Full gear with cleats is
required, NO shorts. Bring water bottles.

e See Our School website for all scheduled games. Come out & cheer on our teams.

Thursday, Jan. 12th - Regular Schedule All Periods
e Boys’JV & Varsity Soccer @ Bell Gardens - Games Begin 3:30PM - Early Dismissal 1:30PM - Bus
Leaves 2PM
e Girls’ JV Soccer vs Bell Gardens - 3:30PM - Aztec Stadium - Early Dismissal 2PM
e Girls’ Varsity Soccer vs Bell Gardens - 5SPM - Aztec Stadium - No Early Dismissal
Friday, Jan. 13th - Regular Schedule All Periods
o Boys’ JV & Varsity/Girls’ Varsity Wrestling vs Bell Gardens - 4PM - Aztec Gym/Old Gym - Early
Dismissal 3PM
e Girls’ Frosh/Soph & JV Basketball @ Bell Gardens - Games Begin 4PM - Early Dismissal 1:45PM -
Bus Leaves 2:15PM
Boys’ Frosh Basketball vs Bell Gardens - 4PM - Aztec Arena - Early Dismissal 3PM
Boys’ Varsity Soccer vs Magnolia Science Academy - SPM - Aztec Stadium - No Early Dismissal
Boys’ JV Basketball vs Bell Gardens - 5:30PM - Aztec Arena - No Early Dismissal
Girls’ Varsity Basketball @ Bell Gardens - Games Begin 7PM - No Early Dismissal - Bus Leaves
4:45PM
e Boys’ Varsity Basketball vs Bell Gardens - 7PM - Aztec Arena - No Early Dismissal
Saturday, Jan. 14th
e Girls’ Varsity Basketball @ Mater Dei vs Marlborough - 12PM
e Boys’ Frosh/Soph & JV Wrestling @ Bishop AmatT - 10AM - Bus Leaves 6:30AM

Cafeteria:
Starting next week, Tuesday 17th, to help reduce food waste, we will have food recovery bins replaced by the
end of the checkout line. Please place trash/items you don’t want to eat into the bins.

College & Career Center
If you received a Work Permit during 1st semester, now is the time to renew your permit. A new Work Permit application

must be completed prior to the expiration date. Work Permits will expire on January 17. Reminder, if you are working
AND under the age of 18 years, you must have a valid Work Permit filed with your employer.
Visit the College & Career Center for more information.



American Red Cross

Happy 2023 Aztecs! Let’s start the year saving lives together. The American Red Cross will be hosting our 2nd
Blood Drive on Thurs, Jan 26, 2023, in the Old Gym. Student sign-out sheets & parental consent forms can be
picked up outside of room B119 (Ms Ng’s room). All forms are due on or before Fri, Jan 20. Hope to see you at
the Blood Drive!

Library
All library books are now due. Please return or renew your books. Also, keep your books dry. The library has a limited

amount of plastic bags to help keep your books dry. Please stop by the library to pick one up if you need it.

POWER TIME:
Students, remember to log in to FlexiSchool to choose your locations for next week’s POWER Time. System
will be open today at 3:00pm & will close tomorrow at 1:30pm.

Student Bank:
BANK NEWS:
We are pleased to announce that our new debit card reader is ready, the bank will be able to accept all credit

and debit card payments.

FRESHMEN:
If you purchased a freshmen pack, please go to the student bank to receive your class t-shirt and pictures.

SENIORS:
If you still have not picked up your senior portraits, you can do so at the Bookroom between 8 AM & 3:30 PM.
If you come during class time, you MUST have a written hallpass with the Bookroom listed as the destination.

Student Parking
When parking in the front lot, students are to park on the left side facing Hellman only. The right side

closest to the school is reserved for visitors. When the student side is full, there is additional parking available
in the lot by the baseball field.

Reminder to all students that food delivery or drop off on campus is not allowed. For the health and safety
of all students, the Alhambra Unified School District enforces a No Food Drop Off Policy. The staff will not
accept food to be dropped off for students. If you have any questions, please contact Student Support Services.
Thank you.



